new vork state coalition
exuial assault

July 7, 2006

Mr. Ben Atherton Zeman
390-B Great Road Unit 24

Action, MAVO .

Dear Mr/Zeman:
)

On behalf of the NYSCASA Board and staff, | want to thank you for the role you
played in making NYSCASA's conference a success. The feedback from
participants and initial read of the evaluations are all very positive. Everyone
agreed that the selection of topics and presenters made it difficult to choose what
to attend and that they wanted more, more, more!

I'm glad that the luggage setback in no way interfered with the success of your
performance and workshop. One colleague said that his head was whirling with
new ideas for what he wants to do to organize men as allies in his community
and workplace.

The current plan is to consider doing a NYSCASA conference bi-annually,
rotating the location around the state. We would like to keep you on our roster of
potential speakers for future conferences and trainings. Do not hesitate to also
use us as a reference when needed for your own work.

We look forward to working with you again and wish you strength as you
continue your role in ending sexual violence.

Anne Liske
Executive Director
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